
 
 
Dear Patient,  
 
In these truly unprecedented times we are writing to you with an update regarding our office and 
to ensure you that we are here for you dental needs to ensure you are met during the current 
COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
Per the recommendation of the Colorado and American Dental Association's, CDC and 
Gov.Polis Executive ​Order​, we will only be seeing patients for Urgent needs through May 1st. 
Therefore, if you have a preventive or non-urgent appointment we will be asking you to 
reschedule for after May 1st.  
 
Next, please know that we are open for any Urgent Dental needs you may have.  This means 
that we will see you here to ensure you do not have to go to the hospitals to get any dental 
needs met.  We will be open for regular hours to do this at either our 1610 Canyon or 3216 
Arapahoe locations.  The Foothills location is currently closed but all Foothills patients can be 
seen are our Canyon and Arapahoe offices.  If you have any urgent dental needs please give us 
a call at 303-442-5000 to schedule any urgent appointment instead of going to urgent care or 
the emergency room.  
 
Finally, we want you to know that we are doing everything in our power to ensure the office is 
exceptionally clean and disinfected.  We do however need your help if you do have an urgent 
need and need to come to our office.  First, do not come if you have had a recent fever, 
coughing or any illness.  Next, we will ask you to use hand sanitizer when entering the office 
and throughout your visit.  Finally, we will also ask you to rinse with hydrogen peroxide prior to 
any work being completed in your mouth.  
 
Your safety and the safety of our staff are of utmost concern.  Please contact us with any 
questions or concerns.  We appreciate your support in all these matters.  Please know also that 
we are available by phone at 303-442-5000 for any questions, consultations or simply to 
reschedule. 
 
Please via our website to see our most up to date information with regards to the COVID-19 
pandemic.  
 
Thank you, 
Boulder Dental Center 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Sp3le5zUavA3GKM_omeDXpm7FNfL-wSt/view

